
 

February 14, 2018       ACTION REQUIRED 

 

Superintendent: 
 
Subject: Staff Considered Homeless Due to Harvey Survey 

The Texas Education Agency (TEA) is collecting data regarding staff homelessness caused by 
Hurricane Harvey. This data will be used in conjunction with other information, for the purpose of 
accountability adjustments. 

As a Superintendent of a Local Education Agency (LEA) impacted by Harvey, please complete 
the survey: Homeless Survey Link. 

The deadline to complete the survey is 5:00 p.m., Friday, March 9, 2018. 
 
Should you have technical issues with completing the survey, please contact TEA by email at 
TSDSCustomerSupport@tea.texas.gov.  
 
Thank you again for all you are doing every day to recover from this devastating storm. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mike Morath     
Commissioner of Education 
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